
From: Harry Smoak <harry.smoak@concordia.ca> on behalf of Milieux Institute
<milieux.institute@concordia.ca>
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2024 5:35:10 PM
To: Milieux Institute <milieux.institute@concordia.ca>
Subject: Post-Image equipment relocation plan

Geetings all,

I have a brief message to pass on the Milieux community from myself and Annie Gerin, Dean
of Fine Arts.  

In order to maximize and best use our spaces, the teams at Milieux and at the Faculty of Fine
Arts have decided to relocate the Post-Image equipment to EV5.615, where it will henceforth
occupy its own space. All those who currently use the equipment will continue to have access
to it; the Post-Image cluster will continue to be part of the Milieux ecosystem.

The relocation is planned for the end of Fall 2024 and early Winter 2025. More communication
about this move and concrete timelines will follow.

In the meantime, if you have questions or concerns, please reach out to Angela Tsafaras,
Manager, Planning and academic facilities at the Faculty of Fine Arts
(angela.tsafaras@concordia.ca), Joel Taylor, Supervisor, Academic and Research facilities
Faculty of Fine Arts (joel.taylor@concordia.ca), or Bart Simon, Director, Milieux Institute
(bart.simon@concordia.ca).

Wishing you well,

Annie and Bart
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